## Dear Parents and Carers,

We've had a fun and very busy term, we hope you all enjoy a well deserved rest over the break, ready to spring into Term 4.



## This week

We learned the story of Little Red Riding Hood. We later met her when she came asking for help to warn people that the Big Bad Wolf was still on the loose! We came up with some words to describe the wolf and added them to 'Beware' posters we created. Later, we had a Zoom call with a rather upset Granny telling us she was hungry as Little Red Riding Hood hadn't dropped off her basket of goodies that morning. Hedgehogs were more than happy to step up and help, so we wrote lists of things that we could send to Granny instead. We also had an interesting and informative visit from a dentist explaining how we need to clean our teeth twice a day. We have sent home a teeth cleaning pack with each child in Hedgehogs, so please do encourage your child to brush twice a day. In maths, the children have been learning about the composition of 6,7 and 8 and doubling numbers using a magic doubling pot. We have also learned about Chinese New Year, looked at some traditional clothes, celebrations and tried some delicious food cooked together outside on our stove.

Wow Words.

crafty: getting what you want in a dishonest way

suspicious: to question or show doubt

devious: tricking people to get what you want.

concealed: hidden/secret

garments: any piece of clothing.

## Best wishes The Hedgehog Team









